
Excel Parking Lot Sale 

Shop and Drop 

 

Saturday, May 5 

8:00am-1:00pm 

 

All donations help the Juniors 

with their 2019 Senior mission 

trip. 

For more info contact:  

Jackie Denson 

775-233-5967 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                      
May 4, 2018 

  

Is your child on the list? 
 

Registration is filling up, and some classes are 
already full.  We don’t like to turn away students 
who are already Excel family, but we might have 

to if you haven’t registered your child. To 
guarantee your child’s spot for next year, please 

complete a registration packet and turn it in at the 
front desk along with a $200 registration deposit.   
Please feel free to call the office if you have any 

questions. 
 

Total registration balance due: May 11, 2018  
 

 

Upcoming Events 
 
 

Elementary Coffee Talk 
Lost and Found Donations 

May 18- 8:30am 
 

Bounce House 
All School 

May 18 
 

Early Release Day 
May 24 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Excel Elementary Christian School 

SPRING  

 
Monday, May 7- Friday, May 11 

Times: 
Mornings:  8:15 – 8:45am 

Afternoons:  3:00 – 3:45pm 

*Book fair will be held in the cafeteria. 
 

Tuesday, May 8 Muffins with Moms 8:15-8:45 
Thursday, May 10 Donuts with Dads 8:15-8:45 
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Attention Excel Families 
Senior Class of 2019 FUNDrive  

 

Last chance to donate for this drive is today and Saturday. If you have had the chance to do a clean-out, please 

bring your donations to Excel starting now, until 1:00pm Saturday, May 5, 2018. We have collected roughly 

50 bags and 20 boxes so far. 

 

If you see a yard sale around your neighborhood ask them if they want to donate their stuff.  

 

The more we can donate, the more the 2019 Seniors earn toward their mission trip. 

 

Our Goal: 400 bags/boxes of stuff to donate.  

 

Contact: Jackie.denson@excelchristianschool.com 

 

 

Items to Donate:  

Clothing, jackets   

Shoes, boots 

Accessories, hats, scarves, jewelry  

Gloves, socks, bags, belts, etc.  

Linens, towels, bedding  

Toys, games 

Kitchen items, plates, bowls, cups 

Cookware, utensils  

Small appliances 

Sporting goods, gloves, balls etc. 

CDS, DVDs, 

And More  

 

 

 

 

Basically, if it fits in a bag or a box, we can donate it! 

Soft goods need to be bagged, hard goods packed in boxes.  

 

 

Items not 

accepted: 

Building supplies,  

Toy weapons  

Weapons  

Pillows 

Auto parts 

Cleaning products 

Chemicals 

Paint or Supplies  

Mattresses  

Baby Crib 

Car Seats 
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Middle School Science Camp 

6
th

, 7
th

, 8
th

 Grade 

May 8-11 

 

Bounce House Day 

All Grades 
Friday, May 18 

 

Treat Day 

May 22 

 

Spring Concert 

May 29 

 
 

 

EXCEL ATHLETICS 
 

 
Swim Meet at Northwest 

Tuesday, May 8 12:00pm   
 

Swim Meet Northern Nevada 
Regionals 
May 11-12 

 

  
HS Track Regional at Yerrington HS 

114 Pearl St, Yerrington, NV 
May 11-12 

 

HS State Track Meet at Carson HS 
1111 N Sailman Rd, Carson City, NV 

Friday, May 25 - 26 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Baby Wipes for Volunteer 
Hours 

We are in need of baby wipes for 
our elementary. We use wipes 

during snack-recess and lunch to 
protect our students with food 

allergies. 
Contact front office for more 

information. 
 

DREAM TABLE 

These items purchased by generous 

donors at our silent auction! 
 

Elementary: 
Spelling City Subscription 
2 tablets for 2nd grade 
Area rug for 2nd grade 
Toy cash register for 1st grade 
Archaeology dig set for 1st grade 
Learning games for 1st grade 
Shelving & Cubbies for 2nd grade 
3 tablets for kindergarten 
Spectrum Scooters for PreK 
 

Thank you! 

Excel Parents,  
Our 2018/2019 school year begins 
August 20.  NNSR will be offering 
Summer Camp through August 17. If 
you are interested in enrolling in 
Summer Camp, contact Lacy 
Sundeen at: lsundeen@nnsr.org 
 

mailto:lsundeen@nnsr.org


 

 

 

  

  "My favorite part was seeing how 
open people were to each other and 

to God." - A 

"Getting to hang out with the 
seniors was more fun than I 

thought it would be!" - T 

"We all know each other 

better." -Anonymous 

"I loved the people 
and how close we 
all got. I loved 
everything from 
the food to the 

workday!" - S 

"The high ropes course. 
Everyone was cheering 
you on and you felt like 
you were on top of the 

world." - E 

"Having my phone taken away. 
At first I thought it was fine, 
but then I realized how many 
basic functions we relied on 
our phones for (clock, camera, 
weather...) I did complain, but 
then it turned out to be the 
best part of camp.  It forced us 
to talk to people we never 
would have before, and to step 
out of our box of friends.  I 
played games with juniors and 
seniors for an hour which is 
something I never imagined 
doing.  We were away from all 
the stress and we connected 

with a whole new family."   - L 

"The last night of worship.  Even 
people who I didn't expect to get 

involved, did." -  H 

"The paintball was fun and talking with 

each other after chapels was good." - J 

 

High School Camp XLR8 
The high school students traveled to Old Oak Ranch  

April 30-May3.  Mrs. Cross was able to ask a few 

students to share about their favorite thing at camp and 

here is what they said: 
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Alumni Spotlight 

 

 

 

Seongyun Cho 

Class of 2012 

 

  

                        

  

                                                  

 
After graduating from high school, Seongyun enrolled at UNR to begin his 

studies in Civil Engineering.  He left to do his 2 years of mandatory service with 

the Korean army, but is now back at UNR. He will graduate in December of 

2018. 

 

Thoughts on Excel: When I think back to high school, I appreciate how 

Excel allowed me to experience so many things as an International student. I 

never felt discriminated against, and I appreciated the Christian atmosphere. I 

am thankful to be an alumnus of Excel. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


